Dr. Naline Lai



Naline Lai, MD FAAP earned her undergraduate degree at Brown University. She graduated from the University of Pittsburgh School of Medicine in 1994 where she received the John R. Reinhart MD award for excellence in pediatrics and child psychiatry and the Sheehan/Laird Memorial Prize awarded in recognition of compassion and respect in patient interactions. She completed her pediatric residency training

at The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia and has been a Board Certified pediatrician in practice since 1997.

In addition to The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia, Dr. Lai is on staff at Doylestown Hospital. She serves on the board of directors for CB Cares Educational Foundation and as the Vice President of the board of directors of the Bucks County Children's Museum. In the past she served as the healthcare consultant for the early childhood education center Children's Village in Doylestown, PA.